St Joseph & St Laurence's Parish Bewley Drive L32 & 7PZ

16/11/18

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re: Year 4 children and their families: - Special Invitation

Our parish community will be giving extra support to our Catholic children in Year 4 and their families, so that together we will all deepen our faith and understanding about the Catholic Faith and the Church in the coming months.

This extra support in school and in the Parish Church will focus on the gift of God's forgiveness in Reconciliation/Confession and on God's gift of Jesus in Holy Communion- His Body & Blood seen at the altar, in the Tabernacle and at Holy Communion time during Mass.

As part of family-preparation for receiving these gifts for the first time, ALL Year 4 families, attending either St Joseph's or St Laurence's Primary schools, are especially invited to attend WEEKLY Saturday night or Sunday Masses from the weekend of 8th/9th December and then throughout the coming six or seven months.

Saturday evening Mass is celebrated at 6pm each week and Sunday Morning at 11am each week at St Joseph's Church, Bewley Drive.

This coming time of year sees the start of Church's new year and the Advent Season; which will prepare us all for the Feasts at the end of December.

MORE DETAILS WILL FOLLOW on the weekly parish newsletter in the coming weeks and months.

I look forward to seeing you and your family at either Saturday night or Sunday Morning Masses.

Yours faithfully,

Flen

Fr Sean Kirwin Parish Priest

St Joseph & St Laurence's Parish